

Thyroid Expo 2024: Advances in Thyroidology April 11, 2024

Dear Potential Exhibitor:

On behalf of Cleveland Clinic's Department of Endocrinology, Diabetes & Metabolism and Center for Continuing Education, we invite you to exhibit during the upcoming *Thyroid Expo 2024 Advances in Thyroidology*. The course will be held at the **InterContinental Hotel** in Cleveland, Ohio on Thursday, April 11, 2024. The course will also be available via live stream. We anticipate more than 75 in-person participants.

Thyroid Expo 2024 will cover topics such as molecular applications in thyroid neoplasia, practical management tips, and Graves' eye disease. The goal of this symposium is to increase competence and clinical performance in managing patients with routine and complex thyroid disorders to improve outcomes.

The course is designed for a multidisciplinary audience. Physicians, nurses, residents, fellows, and other health care professionals in Endocrinology and primary care as well as other specialties such as Surgery, Pathology, Genetics, Immunology, and Oncology are invited to attend.

AMA PRA Category 1 Credit™, American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC) contact hours, and American Academy of Physician Assistant (AAPA) Category I CME credit will be provided by the Cleveland Clinic Foundation Center for Continuing Education. This live CME program fully complies with ACCME Standards for Commercial Support, and is developed independently and without influence by any commercial interests.

To view exhibit levels, promotional opportunities and reserve your space, please visit our website here.

You may also find additional supporting documentation below:

W9 Form

If you wish to participate, there are two payment options. Exhibitors may pay by credit card while registering on the website, or choose to pay later by check. If you choose the latter, checks should be made payable to **The Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation**, (Tax ID # 34-0714553) and mailed to:

Cleveland Clinic Educational Foundation Attn: Nicci Astrop PO Box 931653 Cleveland, Ohio 44195

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me.

We appreciate your consideration.

Kindest regards,

Rosemary David Project Manager Center for Continuing Education